Website Committee Final Report March 28, 2021
The Website Committee has voted unanimously 3 — 0 to dissolve the committee.

The Area 31 General Service committee voted unanimously 22- 0, with 5 abstentions to dissolve the
committee at its January 2021 business meeting.

The Area 31 Spring Assembly voted 36 - 6 with 5 abstentions in favor to dissolve the Website Committee.
The Area 31 Website Committee was formed at the Area 31 Fall Assembly 2012. The committee first met

the following month, November 28, 2012. The committee was dissolved at the Area 31 Spring Assembly
2021.



